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11 Adar Bet 5784
21 March 2024
To whom it may concern,
Re: Confirmation of studies during the 2015-2016 academic year
We would like to confirm that David Polak, Israeli ID# 302489281, studied at Ariel University for a B.Sc. in the Faculty of Engineering, Department of Mechanical Engineering and Mechatronics. He was in his second year. He was a full-time student learning 26 hours per week.	Comment by Allison: On the university website, the name is simply Ariel University, without “in the Shomron”
The academic year began on 18 October 2015 and ended on 28 October 2016.
Best regards,
The Academic Secretariat
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